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U.S. Geological Survey (USGS) Internships

Increasingly, the USGS is doing work in areas where questions about environmental health are raised. Examples of such work include studies on toxics and emerging contaminants, harmful algal blooms, etc. Consequently, interns who have environmental health backgrounds may be useful for some of our studies. I suggest that students who are interested in working with the USGS submit a resume so that they may be considered if and when we hire interns. Typically, the Ohio Water Science Center hires only a few interns each year and usually more so in spring and summer. It takes a while to get approval for hires so it is best if students provide resumes no later than early to mid winter.


Resumes can be sent either by mail or email to the deputy director listed at http://oh.water.usgs.gov/personnel.htm. 

Resumes sent by mail should be sent to the address shown below:


U.S. Geological Survey
Ohio Water Science Center
6480 Doubletree Ave.
Columbus, Ohio 43229-1111

